
Letter of Recommendation

October 25th, 2023,

Dear Future Employer,

It is with great pleasure that I find myself writing this Letter of Recommendation for Mr. Travis

Pullan. I have known Travis for 4 years and he was employed by Island Basement Systems for 2

years. As the General Manager of Island Basement Systems I can attest to his hard work and

dedication. Travis is an outstanding employee who continuously exceeds the performance

standards for his position of both Foreman & Labourer and remains steadfast, calm, and

dependable in a frenetic environment that presents many competing demands. Travis has had no

difficulty in grasping relatively complex tasks, he is willing to accept new assignments, and is

excited to learn new aspects of the Construction world wherever he can.

Travis has expressed interest in the Fitness Profession and would like to pursue a Career in

Alternative Medicine as a Chiropractor. This Career path suits Travis’ goals and interests

particularly well as he enjoys spending his spare time taking part in sport oriented activities such

as Lacrosse, fitness training and recreational activities. If his performance here is any indication,

he is destined to achieve new heights in his career, and set new records for his future employer. It

was a pleasure to work with Travis and have him on our team. I can recommend him to you with

confidence that he would fulfill all aspects of the position and make the most of the experience.

Sincerely,



Peter Spaans

General Manager, Island Basement Systems

467 John Street

Victoria BC, V8T 5H1

peter@ibsg.ca
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